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September 5, 2024

Mayor Bosch and Sumas City Council
433 Cherry Street
Sumas, WA 98295

RE: New Resident Welcome Baskets

Dear Mayor Bosch and the members of the Sumas City Council,

With the successful revival of the City of Sumas New Resident Welcome Basket
Program we are hoping to receive community support for the expenses related to
the program. 375 baskets have been assembled and delivered since July 2018. Cur-
rently the cost to assemble 50 baskets is $250.00 (for baskets and ribbon). I am
asking the City of Sumas to consider covering the cost of 50 baskets this year.

Thank Ygu’ﬁ)/lf your)consideration.

Teresa Josephson
come Basket Committee Chair
PO Box 568 / 325 Columbia Street
Sumas, WA 98295
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